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Hello,

I moved up to Washington for college in Spokane and have since met friends and family for
weekend events in Vantage. We always rent a boat and hang out by the water.

Every time I have brought someone new around the area for these adventures they always
acknowledge how they didn’t even realize something so nice was sitting in central
Washington. The most common comment that is made is how they love the fountain and how
it makes it look more professional and enjoyable to have around the marina.

It would be an absolute shame to see this torn down for no reason. Please consider keeping the
structures already in place and loved by so many.

Thanks,
Sydney Soares
650-492-0670
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